Email 260816 from Programme Officer to BCC and SCRC representors
This email is being sent to all Publication stage representors regarding the above two Plans and provides important information regarding the timing and content of forthcoming hearings.  It also indicates key dates for your potential responses to relevant items.
 

My previous email of 15 June mentioned the overlap between the two Plans arising from some common themes and the progression towards public Examination by the same Inspector, Miss Louise Nurser.  This overlap continues and you will see from the attachments to this email that both will be embraced within the same Examination hearing sessions.  Hopefully this will also be convenient to those representors who have made previous submissions regarding both Plans.
 

Since my earlier email there has been a change to the underlying webpage addresses and these are now respectively available via the links below:
 

https://www.bradford.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/planning-policy/city-centre-action-plan-documents/?Folder=4+Examination
 

https://www.bradford.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/planning-policy/shipley-and-canal-road-corridor-area-action-plan-dpd/?Folder=3+Examination
 

The above pages continue to reflect latest information and additions to the Examination library, some of which are in progress as I write this email and which I list below for your information:
1. higher resolution maps re the Shipley & Canal Road Corridor Plan 

2. a Parking Strategy document re the City Centre Plan 

3. a series of draft Modifications for both Plans - these will appear on the respective webpages under a separate dedicated paragraph heading.  These Modifications are referred to frequently within the MIQs document, being variously numbered DPM...)
All of the above should be available via the webpages very shortly indeed but you are welcome to contact me if your needs are more urgent.
 

Returning to the central purpose of this email - the forthcoming hearings - I am now attaching key documents for your attention: the Inspector's Matters Issues and Questions (MIQs); the intended timetable; and Guidance Notes.  I would encourage you to read these documents carefully although I would like to take the opportunity to summarise certain of the key date deadlines below:
 

8   September    - for  advice of intended participation or changes to the details provided
20 September    - for responses, where appropriate, to the Matters Issues and Questions
18-20 October    - hearing dates at Victoria Hall, Saltaire, with the 21st as a reserve day for any unfinished business
8-9 November    - provisional date(s) for flood related topics.
 

Please feel welcome to contact me at any time if I can be of further assistance - your contribution to date is welcome and I will look forward to seeing some of you at the forthcoming hearings, either as a participant or - if you prefer - in a purely observing capacity.
 

Tony
 

Tony Blackburn
Programme Officer
01254 260286
 

